
Bill 1373 

 

Please do not pass HB 1373.  This bill makes it harder to vote.  We should promote the exercise of our 

constitutional duty of voting and facilitate this through as many methods as possible.  Many people have difficult 

work and home schedules and allowing more time for voting will encourage a greater participation by all of our 

citizens.  Please DO NOT pass HB 1373. 

 

 


